
dcott County Historic 
Preservation Society, lnc. 

Hanberg Civic Center 

The next SCHPS meeting will be our Christmas 
Party to be held at 6:30 p.m. at the Hauberg Civic 
Center 1300 - 24 th Street, Rock Island, on 
Tuesday, Dec. 4th. 

Please make your reservation to Rex Grove at 
355-8727 as soon as you receive this newsletter if 
you have not already done so. 

The dinner costs $10.00 per person, and please 
bring a dessert to share. The Hauberg insurance 
policy does not allow consumption of alcoholic 
beverages at this party. 

At Your Service will cater the dinner. 
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Help Save the Moline Depot. SCHPS Board News 

The Moline Preservation Society is acting Welcome to our new board member, Jaan 
to the preserve one of Moline's Sturgis. 
architectural heritage structures. The 
Society has launched a campaign to raise The SCHPS board has pledged $500.00 to 
$155,000 to cover the remaining funds the Moline Preservation Society to help 
required to move the Depot to the new with the moving and saving of the Moline 
Western Illinois University (WIU) Quad Depot .. 
Cities campus on the riverfront. 

================ 

Previously, we had sent $250.00 to the 
Forrest Grove School. We encourage all of 
our members to make preservation a part 
of your life and to give and help out as you 
are able. 

At our next board meeting, we will have a 
planning session to outline goals and ideas 
for future meetings, historic preservation 
projects and how to grow our membership. 
Any and all ideas that you share will be 
greatly appreciated; just contact one of the 

::::;:::;;:!:===::S5::S:=============:::!I board members and make your ideas 

The project will not move forward 
without the additional $155,000; all 
other moving funds have been 
committed. The City of Moline has given 
a deadline of December 18, 2012 to raise 
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t ese un s or t ey will~ e-m~o--.--1s....,.........t...--e~--~---~~~ _,., 
Depot. 

Please consider pledging funds to help in 
this endeavor. For more information or 
to pledge, go to: 
www.SavetheMolineDepot.com or mail 
your pledge to P.O. Box 9141, Moline, IL 

61265. You may also call 309-230-9297. 
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